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Circular 436: Mandatory Submission of Ejari Certificate 

 
 

   Date: July 4, 2023 

 

Dear Customer, 

Kindly note that all companies are required to submit a valid Ejari Certificate to axs as per the provisions 

of the DDA license. Please ensure to submit a valid Ejari Certificate before 20 July 2023 via email at 

corporate@axs.ae. 

For any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 800-4-297 or via email at corporate@axs.ae or 

support@axs.ae. 

Regards, 

Dubai Development Authority 
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